
I'm writing today to voice my opposition to HB 4005. This bill is nothing more than a huge liability trap 
for gun owners, with no way to prove compliance. If the lock on my firearm is disabled (as every lock can 
be) why should I be held liable for the misuse of my property? Additionally, this bill would give an edge 
to criminals in self defense situations when seconds count. In short, this bill is not about enhancing 
public safety, it's about killing the 2nd Amendment, one stupid law at a time. 
 


